the Bridport Prize Newsletter - December 2017

the Bridport Prize

poems | short stories | flash fiction | novels

December 2017 Newsletter

Merry Christmas from the Bridport Prize



We wish you a very happy and peaceful Christmas and an inspiring and creative New Year 2018.

New Year and a New-Look Website

We are making improvements to our website in time for the launch of next year's competition. The re-vamped site will be fully mobile compatible and easier to navigate. Visit us at https://www.bridportprize.org.uk

We look forward to receiving your entries!

The 2018 competition will be launched on Monday 22 January.









Copyright © 2017 The Bridport Prize, All rights reserved

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

The Bridport Prize is the flagship project of Bridport Arts Centre, Dorset, UK and raises vital funds for the continuation of its work.